

Friday 2nd November 2018

Please Know where your children are at Fireworks Night

folss.org.uk

ISSUE 16 FriendsofLSS



Events



FIREWORKS NIGHT

Thursday 8th November - Gates open 6pm Display 7pm

There will be hot food and glow items to buy. Tickets are available to purchase online at folss.org.uk/events/fireworks-night/, from Jo Byrne, Lisa Walters or Jenny Percival or on the gate on the night. Family of 6 £15, Family of 4 £12, Individual £4. Monies raised will go towards funding more iPads in School. If you would like to help on the night please txt Jo 07814 578718. Our Fireworks display is brought to you by Star Fireworks – Business of the Year – Pride of Bracknell Awards 2015, British Fireworks Championships 'Champion of Champions' 2013 -Winners, British Fireworks Championships 2010 - Winners. Please be very vigilant and know where your children are at all times!

ODD SOCKS DAY Monday 12th November

Odd Socks Day is designed to be fun! It's an opportunity for children to express themselves and appreciate individuality and uniqueness! We would like to invite participating children to make a £1 donation - or any donation you think appropriate – to support the Anti-Bullying Alliance. You do not have to raise money to take part - the most important thing is the message of Odd Socks Day - and any money raised for them is a bonus.

AGM & COMMITTEE MEETING - ALL WELCOME Tuesday 13th November - 7:30 - 9pm

We have our AGM where we celebrate the successes of the past 12 months and elect Committee Members. If you want to get involved in School life and help raise money to benefit all of the children in School come along! We welcome new faces and usually we have cake...

BAGS 2 SCHOOL COLLECTION

Friday 16th November - Bags to be in school by 9am

Please donate unwanted clothes, shoes (rubber banded/tied together) hats, bags, scarves and ties, jewellery, lingerie, socks, belts, soft toys. No curtains, bedding or towels. Bags are on the FOLSS noticeboard or in the red tray in the School Office Reception area, where you can also leave your filled bags, which will then be moved to the pool house. Give a bag to friends, neighbours and co-workers! More bags = more money for school.

OUTDOOR LEARNING WORKS DAY Saturday 17th November - 10am - 4pm

We hope, with your help, to achieve the following:

• Plant donated Woodland Trust tree saplings • Attach guttering, downpipes and water butt to Outdoor Classroom shelter • Install hinged blackboard in outdoor classroom • Assemble and fill outside storage box (misc. contents from poly tunnel) • Tidy up, weed/clear poly tunnel mend holes in plastic sheeting • Clear growing beds, dig in manure

• Paint donated outdoor planters • Paint remaining benches & FOLSS Shed • Clean, tidy and paint Early Years tunnel area You don't need to be a DIY guru, if you can help dig, move items, weed,

make tea, use a wheelbarrow etc. We'd really like and appreciate some new faces to help, even if you can only spare an hour of your time. Families welcome or if you would like a break from the family - all welcome!

CHRISTMAS FAIR Friday 30th November - 5 - 7:30pm

Father Christmas will be coming and there will be Christmas gift stalls, a raffle, tombola's, food & refreshments. More info is on our website and your info packs are in book bags today. CIRCUS POSTER COMPETITION **INCLUDED!**

Fundraisers/News

BIG THANKS FOR SUPPORTING OUR DISCO

Thank you for supporting this event we raised £300 for School after costs. It was great to see so many of the children enjoying themselves, and as ever the foam was a big hit! Our next disco will be on the 1st February.

DONATE TO US FOR FREE! + WE GET AN EXTRA £5

Booking next year's holiday? Started your Christmas shopping? Do you shop online for yourself or your business?... We've still a long way to go to reach our £500 target but you can still help us. We are at £334.12 with 39 supporters to date. Shop online and donate to us for free (retailers pay the %). Join easyfundraising before 30th November, and we'll be entered into the 'Refer to Win' prize draw to win a £500 donation. Plus we get an extra £5 when you raise £5. Sign up here easyfundraising.org.uk/invite/1A2XZO/EADAY8

KNITTED HATS TO ORDER

They are really soft, cosy and will keep you and your children's heads warm this winter. Any hats/headbands can be knitted in School colours, sports team colours, to match winter coat etc. All the money from sales goes into the FOLSS Outdoor Learning Budget. Prices are as follows: Child's Headband -£5, Child's Hat -£7, Adult's Hat -£10, Sizes are 2 years - Adult. If you would like to choose a design and discuss or place an order, please see Jenny or text on 07764 458907 or Jane 07887 933311. For images go to folss.org.uk.

ORDER YOUR STIKINS UNIFORM NAME LABELS

Save time & money with one multipurpose name label for clothes, shoes, lunch boxes, water bottles, school equipment, and phones and tablets. Successfully tested by an independent laboratory Stikins* name labels can be put through washing machines and tumble driers, as well as microwaves and dishwashers. FOLSS will receive 30% commission from every order that you kindly place using the following link stikins. co.uk/?partner=11854 or call 01270 668076 quoting 11854.

DESIGN A CIRCUS POSTER COMPETITION

As you know Happy's Circus is coming to town next July! We need a poster design. Can you help us? Competition is open to all Leonard Stanley School pupils. Poster must be A4 size. Please write your name and year on the back of your design in pencil (clearly). Return your entries into School by Thursday 29th November. There will be an entry box under the FOLSS noticeboard in the School Office Reception area or send in your book bag. The designs can be created using any media, pens, pencils, paints, collage, photography (with permission to use any people included where relevant) etc. It needs to be eye catching, colourful, fun and relevant to the theme 'Circus'. The following text must be included in the poster design: Happy's Circus, Thursday 18th July 6:30pm, Leonard Stanley School 1) The poster will be used to promote the event, will feature in the Event Programme, on the FOLSS/School websites and social media*. 2) All entries will be displayed at our Christmas Fair. 3) The winner will be announced in December when Early Bird Ticket sales will start. 4) The winning pupil will be presented with a prize by the Circus Ringmaster on the evening of the show. * The first name only of the winner will be used in all publicity where relevant. We are very excited to see your designs. Good luck!

HAPPY'S CIRCUS EARLY BIRD TICKETS TO GO ON SALE IN DECEMBER - WATCH THIS SPACE!

We will be starting sales of our Happy's Circus Early Bird tickets in December. We are very excited to be having the Circus come to our School and hope that you will support this event. We will issue details of how to purchase very soon.

Wanted!

Volunteers to help catalogue and organise the KS2 Library at a time that suits you. Please text Jo Byrne 07814 578718 if you can help.

